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Stitching and Prayer Shawls for
Serving

FT— Families of
ince our last newsletter, prayer
shawls have been shared with o
families of these servicemembers: S erv1cememb ers
MSG Colton Sik A network of needlecrafters
SFC Orrin Espana ministering to families of the fallen
CWS5 Anthony Since 2006, volunteers have given
Williamson Sr. 9,635 handmade prayer shawls
SGT Anthony
Rangel
Please keep these families
in your prayers

Let the pleasure of the
Lord our God be on us:
O Lord, give strength to

the work of our hands.
Psalm 90:17 (BBE).




